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January 2018 NEWSLETTER 

American  Bikers for Awareness, Training & Education 

 

Next Meeting- 

Tuesday January 9, 2017  

www.longislandabate.org//1-888-liabate 
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A B A T E is American Bikers for Awareness, Training & Education  

The main purpose of the ABATE organization is to work toward continued freedom of 

the road by insuring that motorcyclist's point of view is presented to our legislators and 

to promote motorcycle safety, rider education and awareness. We are trying to alleviate 

the very real possibility of "Big Brother Government". We encourage all our members to 

be informed registered voters. We write letters to our elected officials and stay aware of 

what is going on with motorcycle legislation, education, and other transportation issues. 

We welcome interested persons to any of our activities or to join our organization.  

2018 Long Island ABATE Board Members 

 

President——————–—Jim Barr  /  Longislandabate@aol.com 

Vice President 1 ————Nick LaMorte / zuma51@aol.com 

Vice President 2———— Nancy Greenseich / nancygee66@gmail.com 

Treasurer ———————-Bill Quinn  /  nevalnut@aol.com 

Membership Secretary—George DeMott / gdemott@gmail.com 

Recording  Secretary—– Roseann Barr /  liabate@aol.com 

Sergeant-at-arms——–—Chris Beckhans / cbeckhans@aol.com 

Legislative/Safety             Mike Lauro / mlauro@optonline.net 

Volunteer Coordinator—-Andrea Peponakis / profe239@aol.com 

Road Captain————–—Joe Pizzo  /  joepizzo18@yahoo.com 

Chaplain———————– Gerry Waldron /  Gerry.bfceli@gmail.com 

Public Relations————Andrea Peponakis / profe239@yahoo.com 

Products————————Kathy Pfeil /  frstbofeastwick@aol.com 

Website/Newsletter—– -Nancy Greenseich  /  nancygee66@gmail.com 

 

MAILING ADDRESS  

Long Island ABATE 

P.O. BOX 22 

YAPHANK, NY  11980 

Call the ABATE HOTLINE anytime 

For any info or to contact any officer 

1-888-LIABATE 

Long Island ABATE encourages 

all members to submit letters, 

articles or cartoons they feel 

may be of interest to fellow 

ABATE members. Long Island 

ABATE supports the rights of 

ALL motorcyclists, however 

Long Island ABATE does not 

endorse any products or services 

other than its own. All articles 

and photo’s within the contents 

of this newsletter and our web-

site are property of Long Island 

ABATE. You may not use them 

without express written consent 

of the newsletter editor, web-

master, or LI ABATE board.   

 Contact us if you would like to      

advertise in the ABATE newsletter at  

1-888-liabate. Classified ads are free 

to members.  Event Flyers are free for 

one month.  

PLEASE SUPPORT 

OUR ADVERTISERS 

 
 

Please email your           

newsletter submissions to 

Nancy Greenseich             

Nancygee66@gmail.com 

or on facebook under  

Long Island ABATE 

 

Disclaimer:  The thoughts and 
opinions expressed in this        
newsletter are those of the           
individual contributors alone and 
do not  necessarily reflect the views 
of the Long Island ABATE Board 
and its members. 
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If you would like to advertise in our monthly newsletter, please 

send your ad to nancygee66@gmail.com and payment to             

Long Island ABATE PO Box 22 Yaphank, NY 11980 

Newsletter Advertisement Rates 

 

Business Card size $5 a month/$60 yearly 

1/4 Page $10 a month/$120 yearly 

1/2 Page $20 a month/$240 yearly 

Full Page $40 a month/$480 yearly 

Run/Event Flyers One Month Free  

Free For  Sale Advertisements to all LI ABATE 

Members 

Attention Amazon Online Shoppers 

Long Island ABATE is pleased to announce that we are 
now  registered with Amazon as a charitable                      
organization. Amazon  donates 0.5% of the price of          
eligible smile.amazon.com purchases to charities            
selected by its customers.   

Please use the link below when shopping on Amazon to 
support Long Island ABATE. 

 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/46-3331806 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2F&h=ATN5uRSs8LHBsoT3czCbdJysygAQwuo-oW-Y5UN775yoKWxE1fjDHwa6nNxr4TIVFGY_t1TvuLJVZTwX4_hx9jB0pDpnBpj6D-6yW_5lKiy2_qBlTjJn8DimJ0xnk8nOV0YIt93O-SXis4RGayD91f6vPc54EVVzm1GCPi3S4_obN6T66ryWUTFu8QIfzNzlp
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/46-3331806
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2018 Long Island ABATE Court Dates, Meetings & Events 

Tuesday January 9th General Meeting Lake Ronkonkoma 

Tuesday January 16th General Meeting Massapequa 

Tuesday February 13th General Meeting Lake Ronkonkoma 

Tuesday February 20th General Meeting Massapequa 

Tuesday March 13th General Meeting Lake Ronkonkoma 

 

Reminder: Tuesday January 9th Long Island ABATE          
general meeting. Free Food is at 6:30 pm.  Meeting starts at 
7:30pm at the Lake Ronkonkoma Fire District Hall on the n/e 
corner of Hawkins Ave and Portion Road (177 Portion Road 
Lake Ronkonkoma) 

 
To accommodate those who live in Western Suffolk and      
Nassau County, we will have an informal meeting the            
following  Tuesday, January 16th, to recap our January      
general meeting.  Pizza will be served at 7pm. Meeting will 
start at 7:30pm at the Marine Corps League @ 99 New York 
Ave in Massapequa.  
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I would like to wish everyone a very happy new year! I hope 2017 was good to you and 

that 2018 is even better! I also want to thank all the Long Island ABATE Board members & 

volunteers that gave so much of their time and energy all year long!! They are the reason that 

Long Island ABATE is becoming a household name. 

 I’m happy to welcome the 2 newest members of the board, Chris Beckhans aka Big 

Chris and Andrea Peponakis- Matzner. Jackie has switched from  Mem bership Of-

ficer to Assistant Treasurer and George has moved from Sergeant @ Arms to Membership Of-

ficer, which created the spot for Big Chris to fill as the Sergeant @ Arms. Mike gave up his 

Public Relations function (one of his several responsibilities) so that he can focus on legisla-

tive issues and Andrea will be the new Public Relations Officer (in addition to her previous re-

sponsibility as Volunteer Coordinator). Welcome aboard! Its going to be a great year for us!! 

Thanks to Lotus Dunn of ABATE of Oklahoma, we have been approved for a NYS safety 

grant for nearly $30,000! Lotus researched all the statistical data necessary and filled out a 53

-page grant application on our behalf. I have tried to apply for a grant for 3 years and have 

failed each time. Lotus did such an incredible job that our grant has been approved for 2018! 

There is a lot of work involved in utilizing a state grant such as; submitting proposals, filing 

reports and requesting reimbursement from NYS. I will try my best to do the required paper-

work, but it would be great if someone would volunteer to work on this! This type of reporting 

is difficult for me and I would really appreciate the assistance of someone that is comfortable 

with this type of paperwork.  

I’m really excited about the upcoming year! We have a fantastic opportunity to expand 

our Safety & Awareness campaign with the grant funding and there will be a new emphasis on 

recruiting new members into Long Island ABATE! You can help by signing up your spouse, 

friend, neighbor, coworker or stranger. Your membership also includes a $4,000 accidental 

death benefit. I hope you never get to use it, but it is a significant amount just for being a 

member of ABATE. You should have received a letter from me a couple of weeks ago that ex-

plained the insurance as well as a beneficiary designation card for you to fill out and return to 

the insurance company. In case you are wondering, your name and address was not given to 

anyone! The insurance company paid for everything and sealed the envelopes and applied the 

postage, then George printed out the address labels and applied them to the envelopes and 

mailed them to you. We will never share your information with anyone!    

I look forward to seeing everyone soon. As soon as the 16” of snow melts!    

Have a great 2018!! 

Jim Barr 
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Long Island ABATE 2017 Christmas-Holiday Party at the 

Backstage Pass in Ronkonkoma 

Photos by Ron Monteleone 
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Please visit our    

website to see more  

photos from the 

Christmas-               

Holiday Party and 

other events at  

Longislandabate.org 
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Winter has arrived with a vengeance, it's a good thing 

we have plenty of zippered and 

crewneck sweatshirts to help you brave the cold. 

Come to Tuesday nights meeting and maybe there 

will be special, to help you warm up, 

 

HAVE A HAPPY,SAFE and HEALTHY NEW 

YEAR!!!!!  

Kathy 

LONG ISLAND 

ABATE 
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Cold Weather Riding Tips 

 Cold weather means colder tires. And as everyone should know , cold tires equate to lim -

ited traction to truly get heat in the tires, accelerate and decelerate quickly for a bit, obviously being 

aware of traction. Hard on brakes to hard on the throttle puts heat in tires more quickly. 

Also, make sure you have adequate tread on your tires for winter riding. It may snow, and you’ll need to 

channel water/snow more than ever on wet roads that are cold. 
And check your tire pressure. Check your tire pressure religiously before every ride. This 

is more than crucial during the winter months when optimal traction is needed. 

 Watch for Salt, Fresh Cracks due to Plows and Black Ice 

Salt is not only an enemy to metal, but also traction. Treat salt like ice, if you see crystallized objects on 

the side of the road, stay away. If forced to run too much lean angle, your front tire can quickly wash 

out. Also remember that those plow trucks destroy roads, huge and able to chew up rims. And black ice. 

If it even remotely looks like ice, stay away. 

Remember most motorcycles weren’t designed for winter riding. Motorcycles can quickly 

succumb to rust. Whenever the sun is out and the roads are clear, give your bike a thorough wash to rid 

it of as much salt as possible. This is a great time to further inspect your bike TCLOCKS. 

 Increase Visibility and Following Distance 

While riding in the winter, increase your visibility and space Look further down the road, to help you 

recognize hazards before they occur.  Increased visibility allows you to react to a potential threat well in 

advanced, and this is more than needed in winter when traction is limited from the cold roads. As for 

following distance, open it up. I maintain a few car lengths of space ahead of me, allowing me to react to 

hazards, such as cars ahead stopping, or being able to see something on the road. 

Riding on a car’s ass is completely wrong. 

If it begins snowing, get home. The w hite stuff can accum ulate quickly, providing the 

slickest conditions. 

Keep an eye on the forecasts, and if there’s even a threat of major snow, keep the bike home.  
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Legislature Topics 

 

We will continue to Oppose Motorcycle Profiling and Motorcycle Exhaust Volume  

Motorcycle Profiling    

 

 

 Requires the municipal police training council to ensure that issues related to motorcycle    

profiling are addressed in basic law enforcement training. 

 

 
We oppose     Assembly Bill 03033    
 
 SAME AS   Senate Bill 03528    
 
This Bill attempts to lower the sound level emitted from the mufflers of a motor vehicle. These 
values are lower than the federal limits. 
 
[82] 74 dB(A) at 35 MPH        [86] 81 dB(A) at 54MPH  
 
More to come on these topics. 
 
Mike Lauro 

We support Assembly Bill A00481 

 

SAME AS     Senate Bill S04506 

http://nyassembly.gov/leg/?term=2017&bn=S04506
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Renewals letters are being mailed as your renewals come up. It is imperative that        
members renew and that we keep our membership numbers up.  It is the only way we can 
be effective when we meet with public officials, as we are representing over 1,500         
members.  Please be sure to verify your information and make any necessary corrections.  
Due to the cost of postage, pins will no longer be mailed out.  Yearly membership pins will 
be available at our meetings and booths.  Please let me know if your not getting our emails.  
-George 

 

 

 

 

2018 Renewal Incentives 

Membership is $20 yearly 

$5 off your membership for each new member you refer, up to four new members. 

*The new memberships must be submitted with your renewal. 

 

5 Year Renewal for $80 

 

Life Time Membership 

$10 per year for the amount of years left to 25 years 
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VOLUNTEERISM 

Volunteer Coordinator : Andrea Peponakis-Matzner 

As the holiday season (which traditionally lasts from November through the be-

ginning of January) is upon us, our natural tendency during this time is to give 

generously to others in whatever manner we are able. It is a time to spend with 

family, friends and with those who may need some cheering up. It is a time to 

reflect on the year we are saying so long to and to set goals for the upcoming 

year. I am proud to say that our ABATE volunteers share this holiday spirit all 

year long!  

No matter what season it may be, ABATE members are always at our events to 

lend a helping hand which is key to the enormous success of our organization. 

Thank you so much to all of you for your dedication, support and devotion. We 

cannot reach the heights we do without you. 

As a new year approaches, I look forward to sharing more memories with past 

volunteers and welcoming any new ones who want to help make Long Island 

ABATE the best it can be in 2018.  

May you all enjoy and be safe during this holiday time and always.  

New volunteers can contact me at: Profe239@aol.com or (631) 377-2987 
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Happy New Year!! 

Thank you for allowing me to be part of the ABATE 

Board.  I’m looking forward to another year of doing 

great stuff with and for Long Island ABATE and all of 

its wonderful  members.  

If you are interested in advertising in the handbook or 

newsletter, please send me your info! 

70 days until first day of Spring :) 

Nancy 
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Long Island ABATE is a proud member of the 

AMA and the MRF. 
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For Sale 

2003 Harley Touring Bike  

Stage 3 Kit, Low Miles, Mint Condition, Estate Sale, 
Must Sell!  

631-553-3047 
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1999 Road King classic 137,000 Miles. $3,000. 

631 637 1193 

 

tel:631%20637%201193
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  Dear  Members,  

This is  YOUR 

newsletter so I will 

fill it with all the 

information,     

articles, pictures 

and fun stuff that 

you send me.  If you have something  you want added to our calendar in the newsletter, 

please let me know.  I will be doing two months at a time as you will see in this edition.  The 

Board spoke about advertisements, and there will be a charge if you want to advertise in the 

newsletter.  Thank you to all who take pictures and load them on Facebook!!  I try to find 

flyers to all the events, but I do apologize if your flyer doesn’t make it.  Email it to me or 

message me on FB and I will definitely get it in here.. 

Mailings:   Our newsletter will be paperless. So  every month you will be sent an  email with a link to the newslet-

ter when it gets posted on our website at www.longislandabate.org.  Please let me know if you cannot open it or 

don’t get the email about it, and I will help you.  It will also be posted on Facebook on our two pages .  Do to it 

being very expensive, we can no longer print and mail the newsletters out to the membership.  

Advertisements:  If you are interested in advertising your business in our newsletter, please see the prices on   

the last page of the newsletter.  Please email me your advertisements .  Thank you 

Flyers and Events:   If you would like your events listed on our calendar, or have a flyer to submit, please email 

it to me at Nancygee66@gmail.com  Please get it to me before the month of your event.  There will be a fee if your 

flyer is listed more than once.   

WANTED Motorcycle Clubs and Organizations:  Your  story and history about your  Patch and how 

it all got started!! 

Your Submissions: Please feel free to send in pictures, funny cartoons, stories, ideas for the newsletter.  I am 

open for all suggestions, comments, complaints.  If you have a bike or parts for sale, I can list that.  If you would 

like your own column on household tips,  recipes, or great riding places to go to, concert info, or a community 

service thing going on, please contact me.                            

Thank you and Ride Like the Wind!!  

Nancy  

Editor Long  Island ABATE Monthly Newsletter 

Nancygee66@gmail.com 

631-220-1004 

2018 
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For Sale 

2010 Fatboy Low, 96 cu. In. 3,823 Miles 

Asking  $12,000 ...  **Contact Mike at 1-516-390-5395 
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2015 Street Bob. 1,857 miles.  

Take over $12,000 loan. 

843-855-1765  

tel:843-855-1765

